
Hunting at Stagecoach 
State Park

- Beginning the Tuesday after Labor Day through the Friday 
prior to Memorial day, hunting is allowed only in the west 
half of the reservoir at Stagecoach State Park during legal 
waterfowl and small game hunting seasons.

- You must be at least 100 feet from any developed area 
including parking lots, campgrounds, picnic areas, boat 
ramps, and the wetland trail.

- Dogs must be leashed unless actively retrieving.

- Please contact the park at 736-2436 for further information.


